
 

 

 

    

   

  

     
   

 

  

                                                                                                  

Dear School Family, 

                     Firstly, I would like to thank you all for your patience and understanding with the constant 

stream of changes to policies and guidance. I’m sure we are all longing for some certainty and 

confirmation of plans that will last longer than a few days or weeks! By now, you will have heard the 

Secretary of State for Education’s announcement made this week, “we are not able to welcome all 

primary children back for a full month before the summer.” We are of course extremely disappointed that 

we won’t be altogether again as a whole school family before the end of term. I do share your frustration 

and my hope and prayer is that the many sacrifices having to be made right now, with these continuing 

measures, are effective in bringing us back to school, in as normal a way as possible, in September.  

                  Thank you to those children and parents who have sent me letters and photos sharing some of 

the imaginative things you’ve been doing at home, during Lockdown. It’s such a blessing to see your 

creativity at work and it has really helped to keep me going over recent weeks!  

                   Please keep up with the great work you are doing in helping your child with the Home Learning 

Plans, they are so worthwhile to keep brains working! I hope you are also accessing the latest Online 

Safety information and the exciting new Home Worship tab on our website. This week, I have added 

some TRUST Reading Prompts and Top Tips to help with Reading at Home. You can find them 

under the Home Learning - General tab.  

                  May I also draw your attention to the Picture News at Home ideas and information (found 

under Picture News tab). With all the heart-breaking events that have been taking place worldwide 

recently, you may find these up to date, relevant news items a helpful way to share these events in an age 

appropriate and sensitive way with your child.  

                  You may want to join us in praying that we will experience God’s peace and show compassion 

for those affected by the injustices we have all witnessed recently. I’m sure we all want our children to 

grow up in a world where we celebrate our God-given uniqueness. 

 

 

                       

                                 

                                With love and prayers,                                                     

                                                             C M Seagrave                                                                                        
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“Let your light shine.” Matthew 5:16 

Please click on the link for The Kids Blessing   

it will do your heart good.  

                  https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=uiWZXLsdE9w 
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